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Dear Parent and Student 
 

Congratulations go to: 
 

• The following Upper School pupil who has achieved 25 Merits:  
Emily Rigarlsford 12C   

 

• The following Lower School pupils who have achieved their Gold Merit Award: 
Munmun Deb Nath 7C Holly Kemp 7C Nola Dillon 7T 

Favour Gbadegesin 8S Dominic McLaughlin 8S Hannah Smith 8S 

Seth Watts 8S Royal Eleto-Temple 8T  
 

• The following Middle and Upper School pupils who have achieved 60 Merits:  
Henry Buckley 10C Frederick Dale 10T Jacob Mycroft 12C 

 

• The following Lower School pupil who has achieved their Platinum Merit Award: 
Jack Bailey 7C   

 

• following pupils who have attained Subject Leader’s Commendations: 
Business Studies Millie Brooks 9C  

Computing Kitty Ellis 8T  
 

Lincolnshire County Council Community Safety Team encourage students aged 11-18 to complete their 
Annual Keeping Safe Survey, which will close on the 24 June: https://forms.gle/wkLg4s2fTEA1Fvmf7.  Thank 
you to students who have already supported the survey! 
 

Alford Town Football Club U12s are looking for new players, the attached flyer offers more information. 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE: From Monday 1 July, Norbury House and the surrounding area, will be out of bounds 
to staff and students, due to a new roof being installed.  The whole building and the surrounding area will be 
in a compound and out of bounds.  This will mean that you will NOT be able to park, enter the building or the 
surrounding area from 1 July until further notice.   We strongly advise staff and students to clear their 
belongs from lockers or any of the rooms by Friday 28 June. 

 

Cor unum, via una  
 
 
 
 

Mr G Thompson 
Headteacher 

18 June 2024 

Laser Cutter Fundraiser 
Donations can be made 

through ParentPay or the 
school office, and/ or by 

purchasing a raffle ticket at 
a cost of £2 per strip, from 

the school office! 

https://forms.gle/wkLg4s2fTEA1Fvmf7

